
Restoring Broz Park Wetland 
Helena Valley 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 
Broz Park wetland is the focus of an environmental restoration project 

being undertaken by Shire of Mundaring during 2020 and 2021.  

 

This project aims to improve the water quality and ecosystem functioning 

of this wetland by: 

• removing non-native fish species 

• installing an artificial water aeration system 

• revegetating the banks of the wetland to filter nutrients and provide 

fauna habitat  

• introducing native fish species into the wetland 

• educating the community about healthy wildlife interactions and  

• increasing community awareness of the impacts of fertiliser use on 

wetlands and waterways. 

 

 

HOW TO GET INVOLVED 
Join us for a Community Education 

Event to learn more about improving 

and protecting the health of this  

wetland and its wildlife. 

 

Get your hands dirty at a Community 

Planting Event to help create habitat 

for waterbirds, frogs, insects and  

other wetland species. 

 

Event details will be provided in the 

coming months. 

 

This project is supported by funding from  

the Western Australian Government’s State NRM Program.  
 

For more information about this project, please contact the Supervisor of  

Environment and Horticulture: DavidO'Brien@mundaring.wa.gov.au 


